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March 1,2010 

TO: Board of Education 

FROM: 

r VJJ 
~~ 

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources~ 

THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Approval of Resignations -Item 10 a. (2) 

It is recommended the following resignations be approved: 

Eileen Bryson Kindergarten 

David Boyle Language Arts 

Linda Ralston Algebra 

Kaleidoscope Charter School, 
effective at the end of the 
2009-10 school year 

Kenai Central High School, 
effective at the end of the 
2009-10 school year 

Nikiski Middle/High School, 
effective at the end of the 
2009-10 school year 

ANCHOR POINT COOPER LANDING HOMER HOPE KACHEMAK SELO KENAI MOOSE PASS NANWALEK NIKISKI NIKOLAEVSK 
NINILCHIK PORT GRAHAM RAZDOLNA SELDOVIA SEWARD SOLDOTNA STERLING TUSTUMENA TYONEK VOZNESENKA 



Tim Peterson, Director 
Human Resources Department 
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 

February 17, 2010 

Dear Mr.Petersqn: 

I am planning on retiring at the end of this school year. Please accept my 
resignation effective the end of this contract year 2009-2010. 

I appreciate the opportunity to have taught in this district for the past 25 years. I 
have worked with some great people (including other teachers, staff, 
administrators and of course the students) and will miss them. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Ralston 

cc: John O'Brien 



2/22/2010 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is to provide notice that I will be retiring from my position as teacher with the Kenai Peninsula 

Borough School District effective at the end of my summer school assignment in late June of 2010. 

Sincerely, 

~.;5X3~ 
David Boyle 



February 16,2010 

Tim Peterson 
Director of Human Resonrces 
Kenai Peninsnla Borough School District 

Dear Tim, 

Please accept this letter as notification of my intent to retire at the end of the 
2009- 2010 school year. I have thoroughly enjoyed my 25 years with the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District and have so many fond memories of my co-teachers, 
administrators, parents, and of conrse, the many children I have taught at Nikiski, North 
Star, Sellrs, and Kaleidoscope elementary schools. 

It has been a privilege to work with outstanding educators and to be a part of 
creating an environment to enconrage children to be excited and enthusiastic learners. 
Thank you for all these wonderfnl years. 

FEB 2010 
Kenai Peninsula 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Bryson 


